October 22, 2016
> Almost Home Restaurant , Salem OR


 Meeting was called to order at 11:00am by president, Nancy Plunkett


 In attendance were Cheryl Morgan, secretary, Nancy Odell Plunkett, president, Alex lee, Lisa Middleton, treasurer, Lynn Hilmer and Penny Thomas, directors. Excused absence: Deedee Hensley. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as emailed and posted on our website.


 Treasure report showed a balance of $500.07 in savings, $8957.37 in checking with a couple of checks outstanding, $5000. Will be transferred to savings, leaving approximately $3957.37 in checking.

 Lynn reported on the changes her committee was suggesting to the by-laws, at her request we approved the expenditure do $500. To have the changes reviewed by an attorney.  After approval by the attorney and review of the BOD they will be posted for the membership to review and accept or decline at the annual meeting in January.

 Lynn reported for the show committee that the McMinnville facility was booked for our June show in 2017, June 9-10-11.
 If we want O.H.A. Approval we must have a final document to them not 60 days prior to the show date, we will need two judges and two sets of awards. Cheryl Morgan said she will donate $500. toward awards.

 Lynn suggested we look at the PWHA of California show premium for ideas for 2017.

 Old Business

 Lynn was advised to send in our membership fee for Oregon Horse Country.


 Nancy reported that Heather Fitzgerald has resigned her board position, she just does not have the free time to serve in the board.  It was suggested that Alex Lee serve out the remainder of the fiscal year for Heather, all present agreed.

 New business

 North West Horse Expo is set for March 24-26 2017 in Albany we will participate along with Penny Thomas and some of her friends, more later as details are finalized.

 Kristina Cathcart Mary Sjogren and Alex lee were appointed to the nominating committee.


 Next meeting here on November 12, 2016 at 11:30.
